The conference will take place in Pretoria, Tshwane in South
Africa from 24 to 26 April 2017 at the University of South
Africa (UNISA). Family and gender specialists are invited to
participate in the conference by presenting papers covering
aspects related to this theme.

If you are interested to participate, please submit an abstract of
between 300 and 600 words before 15 January 2017 to
rabeme@unisa.ac.za

You will be notified of the outcome of your abstract by 15 February
2017.
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